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October 2, 2015 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania, Inc. and Lehigh County HealthChoices are seeking your 
assistance in promoting Member discussion about behavioral health services. 
 
These discussions are part of Magellan’s Voice to Vision (V2V) Campaign for 2015-2016.  
 
Our quarterly meetings will begin October 2015 and are open to all Lehigh County HealthChoices 
Members who recently received services and are affected by a mental illness and/or co-occurring 
substance use disorder, as well as Parent/Legal Guardians of Children who are under 14 years of 
age.   
 

• The Adult Services Council is open to Lehigh County HealthChoices Members over 21 years of 
age.  Our first meeting will be held Wednesday October 28, 2015 from 3:00 to 4:30 p.m. at 
Haven House, 1411 Union Boulevard, Allentown, PA, 18109.  

 
• The Youth/Family Services Council is open to Lehigh County HealthChoices Members between 

14 and 21 years of age, as well as Parents/Legal Guardians of Children under 14 years of age.  
Our first meeting will be held Thursday October 29, 2015 from 4:00 to 5:30 p.m. at Kidspeace, 
Child Development Therapeutic Recreation Center, 1620 Broadway Street, Bethlehem, PA 
18015.  

 
Through community discussion Lehigh County Members will be invited to take an active role in 
providing feedback, to discuss services and access, uncover innovative solutions, and improve the overall 
quality of behavioral health services available to HealthChoices Members in Lehigh County.  
 
The meetings will last 1.5 hours, allowing time for a brief presentation and the remainder for dialogue, 
questions/answers and discussion. Representatives from Magellan as well as Lehigh County will facilitate 
the discussion. There is no fee for participation, and refreshments will be available. 
 
We are asking for your assistance in helping us to distribute this important opportunity to our Members. I 
hope that you will help us to spread the word and distribute the attached flyer. Please call me if you have 
any questions or concerns about this initiative (610-814-8082). We believe this will be a very valuable as 
well as informative meeting. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Tom Walker, MA 
Systems Transformation Manager/Account Executive 
 
Enclosure 


